
DHEC and South Carolina Department of Agriculture: Cottage Law 
 

Department of Agriculture’s Recommendation: 
 
In its Program Evaluation Report, the South Carolina Department of Agriculture (SCDA) 
recommended that it be removed from involvement in the “Cottage Law.” (S.C. Code 44-1-
143)  
 
DHEC agrees with SCDA that 44-1-143 (H) should be removed.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on this matter. 
 
 


